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Mrs A Hill
Executive Head Teacher






6th October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer(s),

On Tuesday 19th October we will be holding a Halloween Disco. Tickets cost £3 (which includes a snack, sweets and a drink). The children do not need to bring any money into the Academy on the night.

The Halloween Disco will start at 4.00pm and finish at 5.30pm. Children who attend the school from Nursery to Year 6 can attend and will be supervised by academy staff.

All children need to be collected by an adult from the school hall at 5.30pm.
            
                We can’t wait to see all the spooky costumes!!!  Your child may still attend even if 
they do not want to dress up.  
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Please return the consent slip by Thursday 14th October, so we know how many children will be attending. 

Yours sincerely, 


Mrs Wardle
Wilton Primary Academy
______________________________________________________________

I give permission for my child to go to the Halloween Disco on Tuesday 19th October and enclose the £3.00 admission charge.

Childs name: ______________________________ Class: _________________


Signed: _________________________________ (Parent/Carer)

PLEASE RETURN YOUR SLIP AND MONEY IN THE ENVELOPE PROVIDED WITH THE CHILDS DETAILS CLEARLY LABELLED.
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